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I am pleased to congratulate the 
 

Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts 
 

on the occasion of the 
 

2023 Toronto Dragon Festival 
 

 

It is my distinct pleasure to extend greetings and a warm welcome to everyone participating  
in one of Toronto's most anticipated festivals, the 2023 Toronto Dragon Festival,  

presented by the Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts (CACPA).  
  

Featuring a splendid water show, dragon and lion dances, traditional fashion show, Kung Fu 
demonstrations and delicious Asian cuisine, the 4th Toronto Dragon Festival will provide 

 a rich tapestry of entertainment for Torontonians and visitors from around the world. 
 

I deeply appreciate your concerted efforts to create this great platform for cultural exchange 
through this joyous festival showcasing the diversity of Chinese culture. I commend you  

for your dedication to creating an inclusive environment where all participants can  
engage in fun, interactive activities that promote harmony, peace and solidarity.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

                                   

  

 

 

 Nick Mantas 
                      Member of Toronto City Council 

 Ward 22, Scarborough-Agincourt 
 

 September 1, 2023 


